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Captain to warm them up. (Remember, this was in 

the fall of the year and they were driving an open 

truck with not a lot of speed.)  

Dewey Reynolds said, “I will drive and the others 

can have the drinks.” This offer was “warmly” 

accepted.  

Bob escorted the truck to Port Hood with the police 

car. Some cars were waiting along the route to 

welcome them. At the Station Road, everything 

opened up with lights flashing, sirens and horns 

blaring. The fire truck drove into Port Hood at eleven 

o’clock – waking the town. It was met at the Fire Hall 

by the firemen who gathered to welcome the new fire 

truck to the Port Hood Volunteer Fire Department.  

This antique fire truck has been sent for repair and 

restoration both in 1982 and in 2023. 

 

 

Port Hood Then and Now – Part 4 
 

This article continues Gordon Smith’s series showing the picture postcards of Port Hood and area matched with 

modern images taken in the summer of 2021. If you wish to see other articles in the series, go to bit.ly/PHPcards.  

View 1: Looking over St. Stephen’s-Jubilee United Church and the Arena to the north west. 

View 2: Looking South - southeast along Main St. 

Gordon Smith
Rectangle
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The aerial image of Port Hood above shows where Views 1 through 4 were taken. 

Thank You 
Sincere thanks is extended to Sheila Allard, Cecelia Buckley and Rachel Smith for monetary donations. Thank you as well 

to Roberta MacEwan, John Angus MacIntyre and Christina O’Connor for donations of archival material. 

View 3: Port Hood looking North from Convent 

View 4: Port Hood looking South from Convent 



Port Hood Volunteer Fire Department Members in 2011 with the 1934 Ford Fire Truck 
From left to right: Terrance MacNeil, Hugh Watts, Cameron MacDonald, Kim Smith and Donald Francis Beaton  
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The Chestico News is published by the Chestico Historical Society three times a year – Spring/Summer, Fall and 

Winter. Enquiries and submissions may be sent to: John Gillies, Editor, Chestico Museum & Historical Society, PO 

Box 37, Port Hood, Nova Scotia, B0E 2W0, or email the museum at chesticomuseum@ns.aliantzinc.ca  
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